
Report – Web Minister 

February 20, 2018 

Greetings, 

I have been addressing any website issues brought forth with the assistance of both Dame 
Katelyn and Sir Terrin. I have been approached by one chapter in regards to a presence upon 
the Imperial website for themselves. The offer is open and extended to any chapter that would 
like their own site hosted directly through the Imperial site. 

Upon my last entrance within the cPanel login for the Imperial site, I noticed that it is due to be 
renewed in April.  
 
In Service, 
Christopher Logan 
Baron of Lancaster Court 
Web Minister 
 


